8" September 2020
Re: Boyne Greenway, Drogheda to Mornington Co. m::oiﬂﬂ amoQ Co. Couﬂo

Dear Sir/Madam,

As a resident of East Meath and an avid user of our great outdoor facilities | am very supportive of
the proposed new section of greenway between Drogheda and Mornington as | truly understand the
benefits of pursuing outdoor recreational activities.

This will be a fantastic add on to the existing cycle way between Drogheda and Old bridge and | have
no doubt it will benefit those that live in the area and equally be a fantastic tourist attraction that
will help further enhance the attractiveness of the Boyne Valley Region.

This is a once in a generation opportunity, that will have a lasting positive impact for future
generations and let’s grasp it.

Yours,
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